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TOPIC:           Board travel to attend the Summer Leadership Institute the month of June 2024 

 in San Antonio, Texas 

SUBMITTED BY:  Mike Garza, Laida P. Benavides, Rebecca Coss-Morales 

OF:  Co-Administrators-In-Charge

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD: 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:          June 19, 2024 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve the board travel for the month of June 2024, to attend the 

Summer Leadership Institute, in San Antonio, Texas. 

          Conference Dates: June 12-15th, 2024 

RATIONALE: 

The board will complete required trainings and gain updates on ongoing policy changes. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM


